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Guide to What Support is on offer in Trafford 

Life is pretty complex at the moment and we all need a bit of help now and 

again. Take a look at the guide at the link below which offers information on 

what is out there in Trafford to support you and your children…https://

www.urmstonprimary.com/parents/resources-for-parents 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I’m sure if I looked back to our first newsletter of last year, I probably said this then too, but 

WOW...the children have started this year brilliantly and we couldn’t be happier. What’s more im-

portant is that on the whole, we sense they feel the same way! 

Our new starters in Nursery and Reception have began their time at UPS well (with a few expected hic-

cups, of course) and we thank all of you parents and carers for preparing them after the long summer. 

Thank you again and have a lovely weekend, 

From us all at UPS 

PE Kits 

Although we mentioned 

this in our letter last 

week, please ensure that 

the PE kits that your chil-

dren are wearing, follow 

our expectations set out 

in the letter last week. If 

we deviate from it, the 

children will understanda-

bly be miffed to see some 

not following it and some 

following it. We’ll need to 

look at this closely and 

appreciate your under-

standing here. Please also 

note—ties are to be worn 

in the juniors as standard 

school uniform. 

Healthy Snacks in KS2...break times 

It is our duty as a school to try and promote healthy eating. We all know that 

the term ‘healthy snack’ is open to misinterpretation, but we ask that you 

consider the snacks that children bring in to have in the juniors at break 

times. Of course, we want the children to have an energy boost, but we 

want to move firmly towards these being healthy, and so please do expect 

us to speak to your children about this, particularly if we see them with 

chocolate biscuits, crisps and the like. We know you’re aware that we aren’t 

doing this to be awkward, but we feel it is our responsibility to promote pos-

itive eating habits. We will be looking to get together a suitable list, to give 

some ideas and of course, we welcome your thoughts on this as always.  

Trafford Music Service 

The wonderful TMS 

came in this week to de-

liver an assembly to en-

courage our children to 

participate in learning an 

instrument. There are 

particularly places availa-

ble for piano tuition so 

please do get in touch if 

you’re interested. 

Tablets, smartphones and all things screens… 

We have heard through the grapevine that there are new rumblings in the 

school community about smartphone-free children and reducing screen 

time. As a school, whilst we have no ‘official position’, conversations 

amongst staff (many of whom are parents) point towards a general consen-

sus that less screen time aids opportunities to be creative and actually to be 

bored, something that many of our children are not very good at! Experi-

ence perhaps tells us that once children get past that boredom, all sorts of 

ideas can grow from it, especially if they have siblings to bounce off, per-

haps. We want to keep the conversations going with this, both for reducing 

it, but also in sharing it’s benefits when used well. We’ll touch base again 

and all thoughts are always most welcome!  



BEING MORE 

A reminder...please do let us know how your 
children are ‘being more’ outside of school! It 
is always lovely to see! This week, we’ll start 
with Lucas (and his brother Grayson—hi Gray-
son!), who has completed a sponsored walk 
today in support of Forgotten Women - a char-
ity that is supporting families on the front line 
in Gaza. He and Grayson have raised nearly 
£300 together. Thank you, both of you…true 
‘being more’! 
Thank you also to Cass—he raised £700 for 
prostate cancer by cycling 300 miles in August. Great resilience...and 
great being more! 
Well done to everybody who puts in the effort to be that little more 
to make the world a better place! 

Ashley Thorpe - Spirit Warriors...visiting UPS! 

We’re excited to announce that Jhalak Prize shortlisted and Bran-

ford Boase Award nominated author Ashley Thorpe will be visiting 

Years 4 - 6 to introduce us to his new book, Spirit Warriors. 

 

Ashley’s fantasy adventures for children put a compelling spin on 

West African and Caribbean mythology and folklore, and Spirit 

Warriors is an epic story of chaos, myth, adventure and ancient 

magic, perfect for readers who love titles like Percy Jackson. It 

combines themes of kinship, overcoming grief and coming of age 

with humour, fast-paced action and extraordinary figures from 

history and folklore. 

 

Urmston Books and Board 

Games is providing copies of 

Ashley's book at a special dis-

counted event price — and 

your child will be able to meet Ashley personally to get their book 

signed.  

 

If you would like to buy a book for your child, please complete the 

form and payment. Books are £7.50 

 
https://www.urmstonbooks.co.uk/ashley-thorpe-school-visit-ups 

https://www.urmstonbooks.co.uk/ashley-thorpe-school-visit-ups


CLASSROOM ACTION 

This first week back we’ve been...watching bubbles float 

as our inspiration for writing; using our prior knowledge 

to put historical events in chronological order; develop-

ing branching databases to create a Guess Who game;  

retelling the story of Jesus feeding the 5000; reading and 

comparing a variety of shape poems; practising counting 

objects; creating balances using points and patches; 

learning about the colour monster(!)...and much more! 
















